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Entrance to the site on E. Manslick Road.

Entrance to site

E Manslick Rd



View of E. Manslick Rd looking east.  Entrance to the site is to the right.

Entrance to site



View of E. Manslick Rd looking west.  Entrance to site is to the left. 
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Drainage Exhibit
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From: Tony Kelly <Tony.Kelly@louisvillemsd.org>

Sent: Tuesday, March 25, 2025 2:24 PM

To: Nick Pregliasco <nrp@bardlaw.net>; Kelli Jones <kelli.jones@swlinc.com>

Cc: Joseph Marshall <joseph.marshall@swlinc.com>; Mark A. Sites <Mark.Sites@louisvillemsd.org>

Subject: RE: PRELIM-24-1175 WM#12846 24-ZONEPA-0148 5820 E MANSLICK RD Manslick Commons II 25-ZONE-000

 

Kelli,

I walked the section of existing storm pipe north of manslick road and it is a 24X38 

eliptical pipe.  I also measured the pipe under Manslick as a 24.   So it goes from a 

24 to a 30 equivalent so there shouldn’t be any concerns but I have left Mr. 

Mantooth a voicemail to see what the actual issues are.  There is one catch basin 

structure to catch a small drainage area in the middle of that pipe section that is 

located around some trees so that catch basin getting covered with yard leaves 

may be the issue.  I may not hear back from him prior to me going on vacation but 

wanted to let you know what I found in the field.

Thanks,

Tony
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